Kathleen Patchin

From:

Mary Jo Oppy

Sent:

Wednesday, March 10, 2021 10:53 AM

To:

Kathleen Patchin

Subject:

Oppy Trustee report for February 2021

3-9-2021 Report from Trustee 2, Mary Jo Oppy

2-9-21 Attended Gerrish Board Meeting, virtual

Received and reviewed Gerrish Township Employee Handbook & General Policies, revised.

Received and reviewed Gerrish Township Zoning Ordinance notebook

Received and reviewed Lyon/Gerrish Townships Preliminary Engineering Report for proposed sewer system in Higgins Lake watershed areas.

3-4-21 Attended Gerrish Township work session, virtually.

Get Outlook for iOS